
 

What are we learning this week!
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are looking at the changes in the environment. 

We will be looking at Autumn fruits and vegetables, looking at 

what the farmers do around Harvest time. 

We will be introducing Jolly phonics learning the sounds to 

the song. This week the letter is P, can you find objects that 

begin with P. 

In P.E. we shall be safely moving from one height to another 

using the balance beams. 

In maths we shall be make 

vegetable soup, talking about 

quantities, shape and weight. 

Children will be able to take 

home and share. 

In KUW the children will be 

carving a pumpkin and 

butternut squash. Taste testing 

after it has been cooked. 

In Literacy we shall be finding out 

about our Harvest going to the 

library. 

EAD Using various materials to 

make potions in our science lab, 

using our senses to describe. 


